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January 18, 2017 

Mayor and Council 

Jeff Brown, Community Health Administrator 

Local Public Health Services Agreement 

Adopt Resolution Number 2017-10 to approve 2017 Local Public Health Services Agreement 

between Edina and Bloomington. 

Information / Background: 

The 2017 contract amount is $216,548.00 which allows for a 3% increase from 2016. The costs for 

these services are defrayed by Edina’s 2017 Local Public Health Grant funding of $118,977 and the 

local general fund match required by the Local Public Health Act. 

 

Bloomington Public Health (BPH) delivers services to Edina residents of all ages through senior 

health promotion, vulnerable adult assessments, public health nurse clinics, high risk home 

assessments, and community health educational opportunities.  In addition, BPH works closely with 

Edina schools and daycares to increase youth assets and help prevent high risk behaviors, provide 

outreach to new parents with high risk children, and administer the WIC Program, a food and 

nutrition program for pregnant women, infants and children in need.  Services such as health 

screenings, health promotions and immunizations for elderly are coordinated with the Edina Senior 

Center and senior living complexes. Public health nurses also coordinate with Edina Police, Fire and 

Health Departments regarding vulnerable adult assessments, partner with the Edina Resource 

Center to connect residents with resources and services, and counsel with parish nurses and faith 

communities. 

 

The City Attorney has reviewed and approved the agreement. 


